Janet Mason

From: Dave Zeliner

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 2:58 PM

To: Janet Mason; Rudy Esquivias

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: RE: Special Event Liquor License for Superstition Mountain Rotary Club for November
11-12

Building Department will defer to the recommendation of Superstition Fire and Medical since temporary tents and use
of generators are covered by the 2015 IFC. Dave Zellner

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 2:47 PM

To: Dave Zeliner; Rudy Esquivias

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: Special Event Liquor License for Superstition Mountain Rotary Club for November 11-12

| have not received your department recommendation for this application for November 11-12 at 567 W. Apache
Trail. Please forward your recommendation today so that it may be included in the council packet. Thanks.

Janw Masow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
imason@aijcity.net
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